
SOUTH DAYTONA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: James L. Gillis, Jr., City Manager 

FROM: Mark J. Cheatham, Chief of Police 

DATE: June 3, 2022 

SUBJECT: Bicycle Donation 

Please find attached a list of twenty-three bicycles that are unclaimed property and have 
met the statutory requirements for disposal.  

With your approval and the concurrence of City Council, the Police Department would 
like to donate the bicycles to the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranch. The Sheriff’s Ranch 
Thrift Store will manage pickup for the bicycles upon approval.   

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
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